
 

PROCEEDURE FOR CONDUCTING BUSINESS WITH SHERMAN COUNTY  

BEGINNING MONDAY MAY 18TH, 2020 

1)  All visitors enter the building through the Sheriff’s office 

   2)   Visitors must have an appointment 

   3)   Visitors and office personnel must wear face masks 

   4)   Visitors should call ahead if they need to use the elevator    

   5)   Library will continue with curbside service only    

For more information please visit Sherman County’s website at www.co.sherman.tx.us 

 

 

 

http://www.co.sherman.tx.us/

